

Union Européenne de Cyclisme

Mr Enrico Della Casa - General Secretary Maison de Sport International Avenue de Rhodanie 54 1007 Lausanne Switzerland Suomen Pyöräily ry, Cycling Finland Valimotie 10, 00380 Helsinki Tel. +358 50 516 9590 E-mail: toimisto@pyoraily.fi Internet: www.pyoraily.fi

Helsinki, 25. January 2021

Cycling Finland candidature for the UEC Congress 2021 Katariina Laakkonen – Voting Delegate

Dear General Secretary,

Cycling Finland would like to inform you that we nominate Mrs Katariina Laakkonen as Voting Delegate Candidate for the next UEC Congress held 7. of March in Odense to be selected as Voting Delegate at the UCI Congress.

Mrs Laakkonen has been Vice President of Cycling Finland the last four years and remains VP for the next four years' period. She has built the first two international level BMX tracks in Finland and founded and acted as President for two successful BMX cycling clubs.

Attached are the licenses of Mrs Laakkonen from 2020 and 2021 as requested.

Thank you for considering our application.

Suomen Pyöräily Ry Cycling Finland

Jarmo Lindberg

President